
CARTERSVILLE HIGH SCHOOL 

School Council Meeting 

320 East Church Street 

Cartersville, GA 30120 

February 17, 2014 

7:00 A.M. 

 

The Cartersville High School Governance Council met in regular session on Wednesday, February 17 at 7:00 

A.M. at Cartersville High School, 320 East Church Street, Cartersville, GA 30120. 

 

School Council Members Present:  Kim Kappel   Steve Butler   Jeff Osborn 

Jennilynn Hawn Ketrina Jordan    

Brenda Gray  Carla Johnson     

 

School Council Members Absent:  David Snipes, Rick Ross, Greg Garner    

     

Call to Order:    Kim Kappel 

 

Inspiration:      Jeff Osborn 

 

Pledge of Allegiance    All 

 

Approval of Minutes:   Minutes were reviewed.  Kim Kappel made a motion to 

      approve minutes.  Jennilynn Hawn motioned for the approval

       of minutes.  Minutes were approved unanimously.   

 

Old Business:     None   

 

New Business: 

1. FY2015 Budget Update 

Copiers in school needs to be replaced. 

2. BOE action on school recommendation for weighting grades for incoming 9
th

 

graders. Mr. Butler explained the new weighting system for AP/Honors/Dual Enrollment 

quality   points and true GPA  

3. Title IIA Needs Assessment 

Committee gave suggestions for eliciting greater input (email or text with direct link to the 

survey).  

4. Graduation Service Cords 

Service cords were discussed. Kim Chappell reported on the possible need of this program 

to recognize students’ service activities.  

5. 2014-2015 Registration – in process. Rising 9
th

 graders are scheduled to come to CHS 

on February 24 and 25. 

6. Technology  

Piloting BYOD (Bring Your Own Device). Technology committee to propose policies and 

procedures for the initiative. Teachers will be consulted for final proposal. 

7. Procedures for check-out. – Committee voiced concerns of the present check-out 

system. Questions were posed about modifications (severe weather, etc…).  

8. Agenda Items- Please send in any requests for agenda items to Mr. Butler as soon as 

possible. Next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 19, 2014. Kim Chappell will 

be doing the inspiration. All inquiries, suggestions, and or grievances should be sent to 

Mr. Butler. 

Motion to adjourn: by Steve Butler.  The motion was seconded by Jennilynn Hawn.  Meeting was  

   adjourned at 7:45 A.M. 


